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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No: 30/2015 
 
Date: 21st January 2015 
 
 

Parliament Meeting Adjourned Until Next Week 
 
The meeting of Parliament set for tomorrow at 9.15am will be adjourned to the same time 
next week. The adjournment has been agreed at the request of the Chief Minister who is 
unwell and would not have been able to attend the meeting to answer questions and 
present legislation and in the absence of the Deputy Chief Minister who is in Brussels.   A 
quorum of members from both sides of the Parliament will attend the Parliament tomorrow 
to move and approve the short adjournment. 
 
The meeting will resume next Thursday, 29th January at 9.15am. 
 

 


